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Dear Pastor or Church Leader, 

 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 

 

If you’re reading this letter it means you have a musician in your congregation who is eager to become the best 

he or she can be for your congregation. Congratulations! That’s a testament to your leadership. So many 

pastors would love to be in your shoes with musicians who are passionate about their craft and want to be the 

best for their church. 

 

At VA Music Ministry, we’re offering you a special way to invest in your musicians with little to no risk for your 

church. We’re offering an organizational membership that is: 

 

● Transferable to any team member in your congregation 

● Affordably priced 

● Scalable 

● Easy to cancel at anytime 

 

With this style of membership, you can have your musicians learn the songs they need to learn on demand, 

even if you have more than one person on your team who needs to learn the songs. This membership is 

perfect for churches with: 

 

● Multiple musicians rotating positions 

● Limited rehearsal time 

● Multiple services to prepare for with different song lists 

 

Church musicians today need a community where they can learn from one another, pick up new skills and 

maximize their time learning new music so that they can focus on the most important thing: ministering to your 

congregation. 

 

Let VA Music Ministry.com help you invest in your musicians in a way that benefits you and them equally. To 

learn more, visit www.vamusicministry.com/sign-up or email us at vincent@vamusicministry.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vincent Alexander 

Vincent Alexander 

President & Founder 


